

Media Release Thursday 9 July 2015

Land lease to be discussed

Selwyn District Council staff will meet with the Ministry of Education to discuss the potential lease of Council land on the south side of Norman Kirk Drive for use by Rolleston Primary School.

Councillors decided at a meeting this week to agree to a request from the Ministry of Education to meet and discuss the lease of the land.

Selwyn District Council Chief Executive David Ward says the Council is open to the potential of leasing land to the Ministry, subject to the lease not limiting the future use of the site and a fair rental rate being paid by the Ministry.

Other matters that will be discussed with the Ministry include the size of the area being considered for lease, lease conditions, the term of a lease and the process for returning the land to the Council when the lease expires.

Ends

For media enquiries please contact: Allanah Jarman Selwyn District Council Phone 03 347 2807 Allanah.jarman@selwyn.govt.nz